
      GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Thursday, February 20, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken 

   Hot Dog 

   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school on Thursday in Mr. Ingwersen’s 

room until 4PM to finalize decorations for the Winter Dance. Everyone is welcome to 

attend! See. Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 

 

2. Aloha Gurrie! Gurrie’s Winter Dance is coming up on Friday from 7-9PM, and the theme 

is Winter Luau! Join us to celebrate tropical temperatures in the winter – dress for a 

Hawaiian vacation or just come dressed as yourself! (Of course, all regular school dress 

code rules apply.) The first 200 dance attendees will receive a festive flower lei to add to 

their outfit. Pizza will be served halfway through the dance. Tickets will be sold at lunch 

– and only at lunch – on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. Be sure to get your ticket 

and come party with us for the last all-school dance on Friday. Aloha! 

 

3. TODAY is the Battle of the Books! 

All participants must report to the Big Gym at the start of 6th period for a 12:30 start.  

Please leave all your supplies in your lockers.  

Looking forward to a great celebration of reading today! 

 

 

4. Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school Friday until 4 p.m. in the culinary arts 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  New members 

are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. 

Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone Friday! 

 

5. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will head to the pool today to 

practice all tasks. You must attend these meetings as our intramural is less than a month 

away. Have your ride arranged for 5:30PM. See Mrs Halper if you have any questions. 

 

 


